WiFi Access for Students

Students in Kane County School District will have an increase in internet connectivity in the near future.
Kane District has partnered with neighboring districts such as Millard, Beaver, Garfield and Iron so all
our students will be able to automatically connect to their networks through the students’ Chromebook,
which provides students with the ability to complete homework assignments. Additionally, Kane School
District is working with a company called Kajeet to allow internet access on school buses. We are
planning to install the mobile hotspots in three of the district travel buses to allow our students to have
a filtered WiFi access point as they travel to activities. With the Kajeet School Bus access, students can
study, learn and collaborate on homework and class assignments while traveling to activities and field
trips. The school buses can access a 4G LTE connectivity prefigured with safe CIPA compliant/education
only content filters to keep students focused on schoolwork and not on distractions. Available in January
2018, WiFi-equipped school buses may also become a mobile hotspot, which can be placed in the
community or at hotels where students are staying, to provide a filtered access point for students.

Ben Dalton
Superintendent
Kane School District



